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Message from the CEO  
Utilities & Industries is very excited to announce 

that we will be expanding our warehouse space. 
Utilities & Industries obtained a new warehousing 
facility that will give us 36,000 additional square feet of 
space to warehouse our customers meters. 

We are also excited to announce that we will be 
attending the Appalachian Gas show at Robert Morris 
University this August. We have been attending this 
show for years now, and always look forward to this 
event. 
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Appalachian  Gas 
Show 

 This year the 
Appalachian Gas 
Measurement Short 
Course is August 3, 4, 
5, and 6 at Robert 
Morris University. It is 
the 75th year for the 
show and Utilities & 
Industries always looks 
forward to attending 
the event. Every year 
we send a select group 
of our Employees to 
receive training, that 
way we can guarantee 
our customers top 
quality meters.  We are 
very excited to meet all 
the new exhibitors and 
attendees this year.  

For more information 
on the show go to 
www.AGMSC.org.  

UTILITIES & INDUSTRIES 
Serving the Natural Gas Industry  

http://www.AGMSC.org
http://www.AGMSC.org
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4th of July Company Picnic  

 On June 25th, Utilities & Industries held its annual 4th of 
July picnic for its employees. Utilities & Industries enjoys 
having the annual to event to reward everyone for their hard 
work and to bring everyone together. 

Utilities & Industries Custom Fabrication 
Services 

 Utilities and Industries has fabricated many different Meter 
Sets and Regulation Stations for various customers.  
  
 We have built many different types to fit the standards and 
needs of each company needing a custom project made. If you are 
looking for something specific, tell us what you need and we can 
build it for you! Send us your blueprint or specs to start the 
process.  

 Here are some examples of meter sets and regulation 
stations we have built for customers. 
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Employee of the 
Month  

Here at Utilities & Industries we 
like to reward our Employees for 
their handwork and dedication. 
This month we are honoring 
Sharon Alexander. 

Sharon has been selected for 
employee of the month because 
she displays a great work ethic. 
Sharon is attentive, punctual, 
and has a positive attitude 
towards her work and coworkers.

New Website Feature 

For companies that are 
interested in learning about our 
special services, they can now 
request a catalog on our website.

Utilities and Industries is excited 
about the new catalog and the 
new feature on their website, it 
will allow new companies to 
understand what Utilities and 
Industries has to offer them. 


